
NATIONAL
HISTORY BOWL
COMPETITION

F R I D A Y  F E A T U R E :

The Bishop Grimes
History Bowl Team
traveled to Arlington,
Virginia last weekend
to complete in the
National History Bowl
Competition. 

This event is part of
the International
Academic
Competitions that
take place throughout
the year. The team
kicked off the
competition with an
Opening Ceremony.
Then Saturday,
Matthias, Marek and
Aiden participated in a
ten-round competition
which consisted of
questions that
covered a wide
variety of history
topics.

The team competed
against schools from
all over the country,
including those from
Texas, Florida, Illinois
and New Jersey. Ms.
Nolan & Mr. Fandrich,
both Social Studies
Teachers, are so
proud of the BG
History Club Team!

Ms. Nolan said, "The
team has worked
incredibly hard during
this competition and
look forward to
expanding and getting
back to The National
History Competition in
Arlington, Virginia
next year!" 

GO COBRAS!


